Huntick Cyclepath Project Update
28 Jan 2018  Cllr Andrew Huggins

In the last communication from Helen Jackson at DCC , dated 20 Nov, she provided a diagram showing the proposed route, but still not in any great detail, (just a highlighter pen along Huntick Road, up over the bank, crossing the road somewhere around Race Farm Drive, and then down the pathway past Race Farm direct to the Minster School.

We have acknowledged that the cost of the project will be somewhere in the region £352-571K depending on quality of finish and complexities that the survey may unearth.

She also confirmed that they would not wish to conduct the survey, however funded, before overall funding is secured and they are seriously in a position to commence construction.  I think we have to accept their judgement on this.

The key points are that 

· The project is still very much on the LTP and DCC highways consider it a valid project

· Until we have secured funding (from housing development (or lottery win!) it will not proceed.

· The topographical survey will not be done until we are ready to proceed, with funding secured.

End.

